
, I 
Noeleen Keavey 

Subject: FW: WO140-04 Nurendale Ltd t/a Panda Waste 

From: Noeleen Keavey 
Sent: 29 April 2016 12:05 
To: 'Wendy Bagnall' 
Cc: 'planning@meathcoco.ie' 
Subject: RE: WO140-04 Nurendale Ltd t/a Panda Waste 

Dear Ms Bagnall 

Further to my email below of 19 January 2016, the Agency has yet to receive a reply. 

Kind Regards 

Noeleen Keavey 
Off ice of Environmental Sustainability 
Environmental Protection Agency 
PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
Wexford 
Tel: +353 53 9160600 
Email: licensinc@epa.ie 

& Before printing, think about the environment. Smaoinigh ar an dtimpeallacht sula bpriontaileann tu an e-phost se0 
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From: Noeleen Keavey 
Sent: 19 January 2016 1 O : l l  

Cc: 'planning@meathcoco.ie' 
Subject: RE: WO140-04 Nurendale Ltd t/a Panda Waste 

To: 'Wendy Bagnall' -----%I.._ 

Dear Ms Bagnall 

The Agency has yet to receive a reply to the above letter that issued on 27 May 2014. 

We would appreciate your comments as soon as possible please. 

Kind Regards 

Noeleen Keavey 
Office of Environmental Sustainability 
Environmental Protection Agency 
PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
Wexford 
Tel: +353 53 9160600 
Email: licensinq@epa.ie 

& Before printing, think about the environment. Smaoinigh ar an dtimpeallacht sula bpriontaileann tu an e-phost se0 
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